
        Brockley Tenants’ Co-op Ltd 
 

Members and Prospective Members  

are invited to attend our next 

General Meeting 

at our BTC Office 

246 Lewisham Way, London SE4 1XF 

on 21 March 2017 

at 7.30 p.m. 

Followed by Refreshments 

******* 

We are looking forward to seeing you and hope that you will participate in 

this important event – if you are unable to attend please send your apologies 

via email to officeadmin@brockley.coop  or by telephone on 020 8691 5898 

 

Brockley Tenants’ Co-op delivering safe, secure, 

decent and affordable homes for all its 

Members. (Mission Statement) 
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